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Ric-Man International, Inc.
c/o Michael Jankowski, President 
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On-Call and Emergency Water and Sewer Utility Repair Services 
Second, One-Year Contract Extension 
ESSD Project Nos. 22-7112 & 22-5144

RE:

Dear Mr. Jankowski,

I hope this letter finds you well. The purpose of this correspondence is to make our contract 
extension official and document the extended agreements.

On January 4,2023, the City of Hollywood and 
into a contract for On-Call and Emergency Water and Sewer Utility Repair Services ESSD (Project 
Nos. 22-7112 & 22-5144). Article 12 of the Contract stipulates an initial term of two (2) years, 
commencing upon the notice to proceed. It also provides the City with the option to renew the 
Contract up to three times, each for an additional one (1) year period, contingent upon the City’s 
option, vendor acceptance, satisfactory performance, and determination that renewal is in the 
City’s best interest.

Pursuant to City of Hollywood Resolution No. R-2023-025, passed on January 17, 2024, the 
Contract was extended for one year, with an additional amount of $1,000,000.00. The 
Department of Public Utilities now proposes, upon your agreement, to extend the contract for a 
second, one (1) year period, with an additional $1,000,000.00.

Please acknowledge your interest in renewing this contract extension by signing and returning
this letter no later than 10 days from the date of this letter. Please note that the contract renewal
is subject to its approval by the City of Hollywood’s City Commission.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We greatly value our business relationship and look 
forward to continuing our mutually beneficial collaboration.

o?e Figueroa, P.E. 
sject Manager, ESSD
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